

3rd October 2014 – Weekly Newsletter

<u>Thank you</u>

Raised £250 at the brilliant Macmillan Coffee Afternoon. Thank you to everyone involved!

Baby and Toddler Group

Reminder — we have a super Baby and Toddler Group held in our school hall every Friday afternoon between 1pm — 3pm.

Come along and join Dorothy and Joy with all the other parents and children. It is a great social occasion with drinks, snacks and lots of fun activities!

World Animal Day

Thank you for making it really special for the children, the costumes, face painting and cuddly toys were wonderful. The children loved seeing everyone dressed up in assembly...including several of the teachers! Looking after our worldwide environment is something we have as a regular focus through our eco-curriculum and the children have a real awareness of the impact we all have on animal habitats.

Book Club

Book club for the whole school is now every Monday, so send in your money in a named envelope to encourage your child to save up for their chosen book.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Class 1- James

- Allanah

- Emelia

Class 3 - Joshua

- Mischia

- Luca

Class 5 - Keegan

- Joshua

- Adam

Class 2 - Angelina

- Lucus

- Freya

Class 4 - Bronson

- Tyler

- Jace

Class 6 - Connor S

- Charlotte

- Reece

Eco-award goes to:

Class 3



Attendance

Week ending 26.09.2014

Class with best attendance: Class 4 - 96%

141 out of 162 pupils had 100% attendance that week! This is excellent — sticker for you all!

Harvest Festival

As you all know our Harvest Festival is on Tuesday 7th October at Methodist Church (9.30am). Could we please ask for any donations to be brought in on Monday or Tuesday morning. Thank you.

Please ensure your child brings PE kit to school every Monday.

Looking ahead

Tuesday 7th October Tuesday 14th October Wednesday 15th October Thursday 16th October Friday 24th October Monday 3rd November

Harvest Festival – Methodist Church (9:30am)

'How to help your child at home workshop' Year 1 Parents (4:30pm) 'How to help your child at home workshop' Reception Parents (4:30pm) 'How to help your child at home workshop' Year 2 Parents (4:30pm)

Half term holiday begin (3.15pm) School re-opens for teaching purposes.